
Conference Excursion to Sakai 

 

We are pleased to announce that, upon request, a conference excursion has been arranged for 

November 22, following the conclusion of A-COE 2024. Although this is not a traditional event for 

A-COE, it will provide an excellent opportunity to strengthen connections and explore the surrounding 

area. Please note that the cost of this excursion is not included in the registration fee. We will accept 

up to 20 participants. 

 

The itinerary includes a scenic view of the upcoming EXPO 2025 site, a visit to the UNESCO World 

Heritage Mozu Kofun burial mounds, an experience of a traditional Japanese tea ceremony, and a tour 

of the Sakai Traditional Crafts Museum. 

 

The excursion will depart at 1:30 p.m. and is scheduled to return to i Site Namba by 6:00 p.m. If you 

are interested in joining this excursion, please inform the conference secretary by email or visit the 

registration desk. 

 


